
Boulevard Central District Zoning Updates
Amherst Implements its new Mixed-Use Districts in Sector 1

Beginning next month the Town will initiate the rezoning 
process for approximately 200 parcels of land within the 
Boulevard Central District. This triangular area is bounded 
by Niagara Falls Boulevard to the west, the I-290 to the 
north and Sheridan Drive to the south.

On March 4, 2020 at 3:30pm the Planning Department will 
be holding an informal meeting to introduce the project to 
the property owners of the 200 properties.  

The meeting will provide an overview of the Town’s recently 
adopted mixed-use zoning regulations (8 new districts), 
how such regulations will be applied to each parcel 
proposed for rezoning, and how the rezoning process will 
move forward. Staff will be available to answer questions, 
and landowners may also take this opportunity to schedule 
individual one on one meetings with staff to discuss any 
concerns, even if they don’t attend the meeting. 

The majority of the parcels affected within the planning 
area are currently zoned GB-General Business or SC- 
Shopping Center. The mixed-use regulations enable the 
Town to better regulate the design of buildings and their 
relationship with surrounding sites and neighborhoods, 
as well as, encourage varied types of land uses. The 
new regulations also offer varying building heights so 
commercial buildings can “fit in better” with surrounding 
development and be more contextually sensitive.

Affected landowners are encouraged to participate in this 
informal meeting on March 4, 2020 at 3:30PM in the Town 
Hall Council Chambers (5583 Main Street). The general 
public may also attend. A subsequent special public 
hearing for the rezonings will occur at the end of March 
before the Town Planning Board wherein, the affected land 
owners and those within 600 feet will be invited to attend 
and address the Board.

SECTOR ONE MEETINGS

Land Owner Meeting

Emphasis on speaking with land owners whose 
properties are being rezoned, but this meeting is open to 
the general public as well.

Town Planning Department
(716) 631-7051
dulatowski@amherst.ny.us

The Town will present information on the rezonings for 
Sector 1 at a Public Hearing before the Planning Board. 
The meeting is open to owners and the general public 
for input.

CONTACT INFORMATION

ZONING DISTRICT KEY:  SHALLOW CORRIDOR 3 (SC-3), DEEP CORRIDOR 3 
(DC-3), DEEP CORRIDOR 5 (DC-5), CENTER 2.5 (CTR-2.5), CENTER 5 (CTR-5), 
AND CENTER 8 (CTR-8)

Wednesday, March 4, 2020
Amherst Town Hall Council Chambers

Planning Board Special Meeting
Thursday, March 26, 2020


